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Nippon COMSYS to open a new Representative office in Indonesia 
 

 

Nippon COMSYS Corporation (Head Office: Higashigotanda, Shinagawa-ku, Tokyo; President & 

Representative Director: Hiroshi Tanabe) will open a new Representative office in Indonesia on October 1, 

2025, in order to accelerate its business development in the Indonesian market and establish a business 

structure to swiftly respond to customer needs. 

 

By establishing the Indonesia Representative Office, which will be based in Jakarta, Nippon COMSYS aims 

to promote its communication infrastructure business, information and communication technology (ICT) 

solution business, and social system-related business through reinforced cooperation with local partners and 

achieve business expansion in the fast-growing Indonesian market. At the same time, as its long-term growth 

strategy, the company aims to enhance competitiveness overseas. 

 

◎ Nippon COMSYS Corporation, Indonesia Representative Office 

Chief Representative: Kiyoshi Nasu 

Address: Gedung Graha Arda, Lantai Dasar Zona A, Jl. HR. Rasuna Said Kav. B-6, Kelurahan 

Setiabudi, Kecamatan Setiabudi, Jakarta Selatan 12910, Indonesia 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Exterior appearance of the building where 
the Representative office will be located 

Entrance of the Indonesia Representative 
Office 

Contact information regarding the Indonesia Representative Office 

Nippon COMSYS Corporation 

General Affairs Department, Public Relations Office 

Phone number: +81-3-3448-7190 

Website address: https://www.comsys.co.jp/ 


